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12 January 1966

Dear Mr. Helms:

. : _ *ER 65-7481
Thank you.for your letter of 30 December 196
announcing the twelfth presentation of Project USEFUL
during the period 18 April through 22 April 1966. It
is sincerely appreciated. Previous results achieved
by similar courses indicate that si;nificant success
has been achieved in creating better understanding
between the CIA anda the nmilitary establishment,

Joint Staff responsibility for Project USEFUL
Number 12 has been assigned to the Office of the
Special Assistant for countarimurgency and Special
Activities. The project officer has already estadb-
lished liaison with the office of your Direotor of
Training for appropriate administrative arrangements.

S8incerely yours,

DAVID A. BURCHINAL
Lt. General, USAP
Director, Joint S8tafr

Mr. Richard Helms ‘ ,
Deputy Director of Central Intelligence
Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D. C.
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